





June 15, 1975

Dear Retreat Landowner:

Many of you already know me and to you I say "Hello, again." If we haven't
met each other yet, I'd like to introduce myself and tell you a little about
what I'm doing. I've been actively involved with The Retreat since it opened
in 1971, and in that time have met many fine people who've bought land at The
Retreat. Also, I've learned a lot about the unique world of mountain property.

Just recently I opened my own real estate office in downtown Glen Haven. We'll
still be specializing in mountain property mostly in The Retreat and Glen Haven
area. When you see the sign "Ernie Conrad Real Estate," stop in and have a

cup of coffee - I'd like to meet youl!

If you know anyone who's interested in buying mountain land, we have many im-
pressive properties available ranging from one-half acre up to eighty acres.

If you know anyone who'd like to sell their mountain property, we feel we're

best equipped to do the job. We offer a full service real estate office and

maintain an extensive advertising program through display and classified ads,
direct mail, and a monthly mailing list describing prime mountain properties

available. If you would like a copy of my latest mailing list, just drop me

a note in Glen Haven and I'll send you one.

And because mountain property is so unique, we offer consulting on wells (and
well permits), driveway design, construction and the other various aspects of
rural mountain resl estate. I've had a lot of experience in these areas; and
if you have any questions or problems concerning improvements on your land,
let me know, I'll be happy to help and share whatever I can to solve the
problem.

I lock forward to seeing you in person soon.

Si ly

Ernie Conrad
Broker



























